Lekanof Resigns
ASCAP Post

Flore Lekanof, Executive
Director of the Alaska State
Community Action Program,
Inc., resigned his .post
yesterday in Anchorage

In his letter of resignation
to Dan Lisboume of Point
Hope, president of the ASCAP
Board of Directors, Lekanof
wrote the following:

‘“‘Because of my personal
views and those of the Board
-of Directors of ASCAP, as
to the policies of ASCAP,
have become irreparably
incompatible, I am submitt
ing my resignation as the
Executive Director of the
Alaska State Community
Action Program, Inc.,
effective 5:00 p.m., August
31, 1967.

“I wish to express my
gratitude to you and the
members of the board for the
oppurhmlty which 1 have

rendering much
needed economic assistance
to the proverty stricken
citizens of our state during
the past eighteen months.”’



